
 
 
 
     Richland Avenue Bridge Traffic Railing Project  

  

 

 

 

For more Information, contact:  Grace Moore, San Francisco Public Works 628-271-2246 or grace.moore@sfdpw.org 
Contractor:  Lane Grover, Gordon N. Ball, Inc. Office/24-hour emergency contact: 925-838-5675 Cell 925-260-2116 

Visit us online and sign up for updates at:  www.sfpublicworks.org/richlandbridge 
 

 
  

       
  

        
      

     
        

      
 

Important Dates             Project Schedule:  April 6, 2021 – March 23, 2022  
 

• April 6, 2021 – Shut down Richland Avenue Bridge above San Jose Avenue through March 2022 
April 6 – Crews mobilize to the Richland Avenue Bridge 
 

• April 15 (3AM) – April 17 (3AM) Muni Shut down on San Jose Avenue 
Crews will install and erect the work platform and protective measures under the Richland 
Avenue Bridge during weekend shut down. Work is continuous from 3am Saturday to 3am Monday.  San Jose Avenue 
will remain open to vehicular traffic. 
 

• March 2022 - A second Muni Shut down on San Jose Avenue will be scheduled to remove the work platform and 
protective measures erected under the Richland Avenue Bridge.  San Jose Avenue will remain open to vehicular 
traffic. 
 

 

                 

 

A PROJECT OF THE CITY’S TEN-YEAR CAPITAL PLAN 
There is only one San Francisco and we’re taking care of it. 
                                     

 
Scope of Work: 
• Demolish the north side of the existing railing 

and prep the existing concrete for constructing 
the new railing. 

• Demolish the south side of the existing railing 
and prep the existing concrete for constructing 
the new railing. 

• Replace the associated streetlights in the area.  
• Conduct spot repairs and paint the existing 

concrete piers. 
 

The bridge will be closed from April 6, 2021 to March 23, 2022 

 
Project Highlights: 
• Replacing traffic railing along the Richland 

Avenue Bridge. 
• The bridge will be closed to pedestrian, bicycle 

and vehicular traffic during the duration of 
construction.   

• Minimal impacts are expected on the San Jose 
Avenue corridor below the bridge. 
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